DEAR MS JACKSON,

| appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me
and my access to the backcountry.

The comment period for the project was already extended twice. The U.S. Forest Service has given
the public more than adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy
and a virtual meeting room to make information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that |
encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the project forward and permit the site using
alternative 2 as the guide.

| urge you to accept Midas Gold's plan as outlined under alternative two. The U.S. Forest Service has
provided the public with helpful virtual tools and materials to submit meaningful comments on the
project within the allotted timeframe. It is time to move this project forward.

Best Wishes,

Name: Mistry Ashwin Kumar balvantbhai



